
 

 

 

 

23. November 2017  

 
Letter to EU officials to support all packaging to be separately 
collected for increased recycling  
 
Düsseldorf, Germany - The European Aluminium Foil Association (EAFA) co-signs, with five 
other leading packaging and material associations, a high-level letter to urge the European 
Commission and Council of the European Union to support the European Parliament’s call to 
amend the Packaging and Packaging Waste Directive (PPWD) with a requirement for all 
packaging material to be separately collected. A prime objective is to ensure that all 
packaging materials contribute to the ambitious recycling targets of the Waste Framework 
Directive (WFD) for a more circular economy. 
 
See the original letter here. 
 
The signatories and supporters of this letter include: 

 
- The Alliance for Beverage Cartons and the Environment (ACE)  
- European Aluminium  
- European Aluminium Foil Association (EAFA)  
- The European Federation of Corrugated Board Manufacturers (FEFCO)  
- Flexible Packaging Europe (FPE)  
- PlasticsEurope 

 

The European Aluminium Foil Association is the international body representing companies engaged in the rolling 
and rewinding of alufoil and in the manufacture of aluminium closures, alufoil semi-rigid containers and of all kind 
of flexible packaging. Its more than 100 members include companies in Western, Central and Eastern Europe. 
www.alufoil.org 
 

Further information:  
 
Henning Grimm 
Manager Communications & Global Relations  
communications@alufoil.org 
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